Scoil Padre Pio
Autumn Newsletter

This fias beon one of the most onjoyalbll tewms we fiave over fiadlin Scoll Fadfie Flo. As QY
m%@ /zm ok ]UeaJSééz‘é/z/ we tiave all been Ve/z%gw@y/j\ WO&W%@@W@%
Si‘m%/ ymembers ]%/L/Q/ZCM&&?KO/ oppoiunitios ]%/L extia atiiculai activities in the
school, As aresull thie pupils c%cScmZ?a&ﬁe Hoare benefiting greatly. Enjog the break!
KenFoley (‘Frincipal)

Everyone in Scoll Padre Pio wants to wish Mr
McGrath all the best for his retirement. We
appreciate how much he has done for the school
as Vice Principal and teacher. Mr McGrath has
been a wonderful colleague and friend to all over

the years and will be missed. Go raibh maith agat
as na blianta fada serbhis dar scoill.
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‘The countdown is on Jor Strictly Come Dancing- Churchfielo!
A magical and entertaining night is promised as staff, parents
an0 members of the community put on their dancing shoes
Jor a worthy cause. Going towards essential equipment,
technology and resources for both mainstream classes and
Autism Units, your support is greatly appreciated. ‘We hope
to see you there on Saturday, November the 12th in UCC De
Vere Hall. Tickets now on sale!

This ear the chidren in SPP are
bein ac’nve eoch week. with
Basge-fball in Hhe Parochia Hall ond
Spraoi in the halla This October
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Mus 1C TR stations. A huge weldone to the
The Music Department got off to a busy start in September. E;’Yfegéﬁ‘gd ﬁeofﬂ‘;if‘r\?ef hf,’v o
The Choir meets every Wednesday. They put on a fantastic — , won +wo of their Sciot: ha
performance for both the Lord Mayor during his visitto the 2ol matches and to Hhe ﬂ.ﬁ;
schoolon the 29th of September and Mr McGrath at his mteom who played briliontly "a |nc;+
retirement presentation. The School Band areexcitedly () 4 ony schodls’in Cork, inic)
oreparing formany upcoming performances both inside arvis reenmount and local rivals NOFJrh
outside school. We have a mixture of tinwhistle players, 2% Presentation. r
niano accordionists and glockenspielers. Percussion Clubj hug _+ha2\< ){OF‘jaLO MF‘; Daly ?rr
are leamning a lot about the different types of percussion U it Rl Mt
iNstruments with rhythms games and songs. i J _ A
Weldone to all the children who auditioned for Cork Teen g ol e e
[dol. We are delighted for the folowing pupils who are s SEESSEEIREEE S U T
through to the semi-finals in November. Ericha Berminghaly B At 4 WSes |
and Kelsey Long Sophie Scully, Shania Murphy, Sophie
Walsh and Abbey O’ Callaghan Kelsey Kenny, Michael
Struthers Katelyn Murray, Sophie Hyde Helen Casey, Chl
Kelleher, Isabelle Cronin Grace Salmon
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Classroom iy Start
News j Ms Elliffe

Early Start were busy /=
picking autumn leavesg
= and making autumn |
(R art. They also got new
: rain gear so the
children can go

N ‘ L Lo g outside rain or shine!

C Junior Infants
Early Intervention-Mr Devereux E A big hello from Junior Infants in

Mr Devreau’s class have ! . )
been having lots of fun = Ms Spillane’s class! They have
gteﬁgp ﬁ% k?\%\/\\/[ee t%Cr re]e Cew - settled into Big School really well
children chlled Daniel Zach +| and are leaming new things
and Mia, They Jove playing every day. They love reading,
with their new friends. writing, counting and learning
about numbers. They
have beautiful voices and sing

James got a medal for
finishing the mini marathon. = =

songs every day! Junior Infants
Is the best! %
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Ms Fahey’s Junior
2ty Infants have been
% reading The Three
' Little Pigs. They've
' learned about what things
are made of by looking at
objects In the classroom.

%

Miss Madden’s class have been getting settled In
to Junior Infants! They have been getting to know
their numbers, colours, shapes and letters. They

I:I are doing great! |:|

L ook out
K@ forMs
N~ Whelton’s

N ) spooky
Senior
Infants this

Halloween!

Miss Leo’s and Deirdre’s Senior Infants have been ve
busy! They love learning their words and sounds. They \

have fun singing, dancing and doing yoga! They have a

seen lots of signs of autumn on their nature walks.



First Class % Chuaigh Rang Mr O Nia go dti an phairc chun

e o !
Ms O Bric’s 1st class are looking #
forward to Halloween. They love visiting

the library every fortnight. Ms Murphy and Mr
AAAIRASIRANAINSUERIIRIN McCarthys'

Second Classes
are busily preparing
for the enrollment |
ceremony for First
Penance and First
Communion this
month.

Ms Quinlan, Mr O Connor, Ms
Thomas and Ms Maddens'
classes went to see the new

[roll's movie in Blackpool Cinema

and had a great time!
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?lrs{ Mr Quirke’s 3rd class made rain
Brokfast el gauges using recycled plastic bottles
Brakhast s e mst T NSY fg\]lle ar? lEl:reen%" rr]nde{r reecsO gdn (tjhr%gc? Y
- rain | | e
gt md ot the mi beautiful clay agtumn art,

Admire the creative artwork
by Mr Casey'’s 3rd class,
‘Dancing Man’ and ‘Friendly
Halloween Masks’
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« Mr Daly and Mr O Loughlin's 4th
class went on a nature walk along
the Lee. This was great fun and we
also got to incorporate maths, Irish
geography and learnt a Nature
Rap. They even managed to have
some fun in Fitzgerald's Park.
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Mrs Daly’s 5th class are very
excited about building a class
N robot. Over the coming weeks,

£ the children will work together to
gl =B build and program a robot. They
will then take part in the VEX
Robotics competition in CIT In
¥ January 2017,

Mr Barry’s 5th Class have been
busy making plans for an eventul
;\/ear. Some of the upcoming events
include an educational tnp to
Ballincolig Regional Park, Safe
Cycling Programme and the UCC
Professor Huffy programme.
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s Dineen and Ms Stevensons'
"M6th classes attended the Lifetime
Lab this month and have started
building shelters, bridges and
towers with ST =AM Engineering
Workshops. They have been
busy visiting different secondary
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Other News

Sixth Class attended
the launch of One e\/e P %ﬁ Junior

Book, One

Community 2016 in \nfan 4 and The\r (ents, & f 2\
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Scoil Padre Pio. We have applied for our first
y— Green FHag. We will get a Green Flag if we reduce) Week are
the litter and waste in our school . Fveryone here | corpetiion
is working very hard to make this happen. Look eﬁdy Dorel
out for our beautiful pictures and posters on the

Green schools theme over the coming weeks.
Green- Sd"WlS From . The Green School Committee.




